
 

Headteacher    Mr Kieran A Loftus                                 Chair of Governors Ms Carmel Howard 

 

Saint Edmund’s and Saint Thomas’ 

Catholic Primary School 
Oxford Road, Waterloo L22 8QF 

Tel 0151 928 5586 Fax 0151 928 4352 

 

 

  

 

15th July 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Re Earlier School Year Closure Date Wednesday 22nd July 2020 

 

The school will be closing on Wednesday 22nd July, a day earlier than originally planned. 
Thursday 23rd will be a staff development day outstanding from June and therefore school 
will be closed. 

I appreciate that this may come with short notice but given the school’s response to the 
crisis and the need for staff who are present in school to commence the planning and 
preparation required for September, I hope that you will understand our position. 

You will be receiving a copy of the pupil annual report on Friday and next week we will be 
emailing out our plans for September 2020 when we look forward to seeing everybody 
return. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kieran Loftus    Headteacheer 

 


